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Strategic partnership between Banco Bradesco and John Deere 

 

 

Banco Bradesco S.A. (“Bradesco”), as a continuation of the Notice to the Market 

disclosed on August 9, 2024, informs its shareholders and the overall market that, 

after checking the compliance of the conditions previously established in the 

documents, the transaction with John Deere Brasil S.A. was concluded yesterday, 

2.10.2025. As a result, Bradesco, by means of one of its indirect subsidiaries, now 

holds 50% of the capital stock of Banco John Deere S.A. (“Banco John Deere” and 

“Transaction”). 

 

Banco John Deere will keep the existing brand and will have autonomy in the 

business management, which consist of providing financial solutions to clients and 

dealerships at the acquisition of equipment, parts and services of John Deere Group, 

especially in the agribusiness and construction sectors.  

 

The Transaction will have no material impact on the capitalization rate of Bradesco. 

 

  

Cidade de Deus, Osasco, SP, February 11, 2025. 

 

 

André Costa Carvalho 

Investor Relations Officer 
 

 


